
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
Wednesday, December 18, 2019 

5:00 PM 
 

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a Special               
Called Meeting on Wednesday, December 18, 2019, at 5:00 PM at the ​Administrative Offices -               
Board Room​ located at 85 Mountain Street, Asheville, North Carolina.  

 
The purpose of the meeting will be for the Asheville City Board of Education to elect and 
introduce the new Superintendent of Asheville City Schools. This meeting will be open to the 
public. Action will be taken.  After the formal part of the meeting there will be time for the 
audience to greet the new Superintendent.  
 
 
 


